
 

 

 

15th July 2024 

 

A-level Results Day – Thursday 15th August 2024 

 

Dear Year 13 Parents, Carers & Students, 

 

This year, A level results will be released on Thursday 15th August 2024. Students have three options on 

results day: 

 

1. Collect the results from school in person (recommended) 

2. Nominate a parent or carer to collect the results from school on their behalf (note that the parent 

or guardian must bring identification with them) 
3. Have the results sent to their school email address 

 

If not already done, all students must complete this survey to let us know how they wish to receive 

their results. 

 

For any students / parents / carers who will be collecting results from school, the doors will open at 

9am and the results will be handed out by members of our data team. If students wish to open their 

results with members of their family, they will need to collect the results envelopes from school and 

open them outside the premises. 

 

Support is available at school on results day for any student who wants to go through Clearing. Details 

of which courses are available through Clearing are now live on the UCAS website here. There is also a 

step-by-step guide to the Clearing process here. Should a student want to defer until 2025-26, they 

must contact the university in the first instance. 

 

Any student who needs support with Clearing but who is not attending in person is encouraged to email 

the Assistant Principal for Sixth Form, Mr Whitlock (a.whitlock@kaa.org.uk), or myself 

(r.davies@kaa.org.uk) on results day. 

 

Finally, we would like to invite the Year 13 class of 2023-24 to our alumni network. KAA will use this 

network to organise events and maintain contact with past students. Please complete this form to opt in 

to our alumni network. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

            

 

Robert Davies 

Director of Learning - Year 13 
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